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February 15, 1983

$-
Mr. T. JK Novak
Deputy Director for Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Novak:

We are in receipt of your letter dated January 10,
1983, regarding the "important of safety issue." The purpose
of this letter is to confirm our understanding that, with the
commitments made in my letter of December 16, 1982 (SNRC-795),
the NRC has found our quality programs for the operational
phase to be acceptable.

Very truly yours,

M. d
M. S. Pollock
Vice Presiden ~~iear

cc: Mr. Jim Higgins
All parties
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